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Townsend, Erle

From: Pat Hodgdon <pat@kremercpas.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 1:12 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
There are so many reasons why you should vote NO on this rule; it is so damaging to the people of 
Maine.   
 
My main concern is there is NO EQUITY in this rule for those disadvantaged or lower income.  The 
cost of electricity is already high in this state.  How will people of less means afford this burden let 
alone the high cost of purchasing on EV.  How are renters or folks with no garage going to manage in 
the wintertime.   
 
This is a rule dreamed up by and for the elite who want to make themselves feel good about climate 
change.  It accomplishes nothing else and will hurt the people of Maine. 
 
 
Thank you and have a great day! 
 

Pat 

Patricia Hodgdon, CPA 
859 Lawrence Road 
Pownal, ME  04069 
207-233-6590 mobile 
pat@kremercpas.com 
 


